
From: Rick Russman   
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2024 12:23 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

________________________________ 

Dear PUC, 

I am asking that you decide that we deserve a fair price for our power. I had solar panels put 
on my lawn office in Exeter in 2011, and while I may be grandfathered it is only fair that all 
solar panel owners be paid a fair price. 

NEM really incentivizes people to offset their electricity bills and know what the future will 
bring as far as costs. It’s empowering to be able to generate electricity and be more self 
sufficient which is the NH way! 

It also encourages energy production from a distributed sources rather than count on large 
power plants that may be less reliable. 

Please support NEM as being incredibly cost effective which is more important now than 
ever. 

Thank you, 

Rick Russman 

Sent from my iPad 

 


